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 Howard Perlin I have no objection to the proposed works but would ask the committee to ensure that the 

guidelines on noisy working and traffic movements are adhered to. The guidelines on noisy 

works were consistently breached during the works at 56 Hawtrey Road with noisy work 

taking place late into the evenings and across the whole weekend. Our requests to the 

builders and owners to adhere to the guidelines were ignored and it was impossible to obtain 

any response from Camden's Environmental Department. The close is small and filled with 

residents' cars so I request that the committee ensures the implementation of a traffic 

management plan so that the removal of spoil and the parking of builders' vehicles does not 

impact on other residents.
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